
Online safety 
 

As part of our computing curriculum and our        
safeguarding practices, we teach the children how to 
stay safe online. They children in KS2 know how to 
do this and have agreed to behave in a respectful 

manner while online at school.  

At home, please make sure you supervise your child 
while they are on the Internet and monitor their     

usage. 

 

 

 

Social media 
Please like and share our  
social media to keep up to 

date with in school activities. 

Harvest collection 
 

Thank you for your generosity in supporting our Harvest 
collection.  

We have managed to collect over 350 items, which will be 
donated to the Side Door Food Bank to support local   

families. 

World mental health day 
 

To recognise the importance of looking after our mental 
health, we held an assembly in school, the children wore 
yellow and participated in activities during “Mid-Week me 

time” to support their mental health.  

Some of these can be used at home such as finger 
breathing, yoga and brain breaks. 

Halloween and bonfire night 

With the forthcoming activities around Halloween 
and bonfire night, it is really important that the       

children are aware of stranger danger and safety   
associated with fireworks and sparklers. Whilst we 
will focus on this during our school assemblies, we 

know you will reinforce our messages at home - 
thank you. 

Staff changes 
 

We sadly said goodbye to Mr Dean, our Sports Coach, 
this week.  

We would like to take this opportunity to thank him for all 
his hard work developing sporting opportunities for the 
children and we wish him the very best for the future. 

Upcoming events 
 

11th November – Y5 Whitby Residential Visit 

15th November - Children in Need – Wear spotty 

clothes 

18th November - Time Trap museum visit – Y5/6 

Reminder: School reopens to children on Monday 
4th November. 

Sporting opportunities 
 

It is our aim for all children to have the opportunity to   
participate in a sporting opportunity each year. 

Some of the children in KS2 have enjoyed representing 
the school in basketball and Boccia, where they     

demonstrated fantastic teamwork. 

Parents evening 

We will be holding Parent’s Evenings so you can   

discuss how your child has settled and the progress 

they are making. 

These will be on the following dates between 3:30pm 

and 6pm. 

Foundation Stage and Year 5 and 6 – Monday 4th 

November 

Year 3 and 4 – Wednesday 6th November 

Year 1 and 2 (Owls and penguins) – Thursday 7th 
November 

Parrots (Miss Thompson) - Wednesday 6th and 
Thursday 7th - 3:30pm - 4:30pm 

Book on MCAS now 

Dance-A-Thon 
 

Thank you for the sponsor money for the Dance-a-thon. 
We raised an incredible £6480.  

Work on the installation of the new play equipment for the 
children to use will be starting shortly.  


